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December 21, 2007

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature
State Capitol, Room 409
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate:

GOV. MSG. NO. dfit:J

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2)
copies of the FY 06-07 Hawaii Coastal Zone Management Annual Report, pursuant to
Section 205A-3(lO), Hawaii Revised Statutes. I am also informing you that the report may
be viewed electronically at http://www.hawaiLgov/dbedtimain/aboutJannual.

Sincerely,

~
Enclosures

c: Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair, Senate Ways and Means Committee
Ron Menor, Chair, Senate Energy and Environment Committee


